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ELMBRIDGE ADMINISTRATION
PASSES THE BUCK AFTER BIN CHA

Introducing Christine
Richardson

El mbridgeds Conservative Councillors havengtgqqogsg%attv a{eplﬁ(?éetd El n
who presided over months of missed bin collections to do the decent thing and resign. Lib D%ﬂ artinoun%e h % ocah re3|ben
Clir Barry Fairbank is Cabinet Member for the Environment in the chaotic eightty coalition Iris ined Ichar sond as ?ien
which is responsible for running the borough council. It was his job to ensure the smogify €€t€d to SJ%” faSWt| e
transition to a new waste contractor, Amey, in June. But the switchover proved a disaster, -HnseivativeMcan ldate for Walto
hundreds of residents bombarding the Council with complaints following thousands of misséEntral next May.
refuse, recycling, food and garden waste collections. Christine moved to Walton fro
At a meeting of all councillors in July, Londtor: in 2012. She has taken a keen interest |(;1 local
Fairbank was challenged by the Conser mat 1 S r-s ) ever sinc ? . an S
tive opposition over his failure to get a gri resitdentso association.
of the situation. Rather than apologise, C . . .
Fairbank tried repeatedly to shift the blam Iéocgllrﬁonze(rav?ti\i/egbrﬁntci;cgairrr(i:aﬂ (r:”ir Asnctirt?wnKzlly Sia"i ‘
on to the contractor and to Joint Was ,
Solutions (a group representing Elmbridg 4 ENReg shg ?000? '2 tzoé% she il)rc?vesdttoebﬁ ? rri]aéuraltorci) :
zé\ng nﬂt]rereaocfhte r) Cougicrlilgdmon [ rtirr]igstjiOI or advising where she could. These are just the attributes
bled . He also admitte needed in a good local councillor. 1 know she would work
to meet with the contractor at the height tirelessly for all Walton Central residents.
]Eh? g“g"sa id%spite hqurr%dbsror [je5|d§nt A mother of two growmup sons, Christine outlines her
with com Iaintsg 9 backgr o lhave exgerience in several business

P ' - | ' |sectors including owning my own companies working (in
At Septemberds counci l meeting CIl It Ti m %fogﬂ%tion t§ éyan%cew &kglue)g%iﬁ)gle'[
motion of no confidence i nThi$ dives me adsatisfaction omee %he beca oI &ial offfics When she move
personal or political level. This is about the failure to deliver a service and the principles | |g wyl R
responsibility and accountabilityé He contrasted our experien % ﬂlrlgth | &f DB e%?: mm i ] |t 41 é’ r
achieved its 99. 9% service target onlfiarh)therfli'lé aé ? V%nif ? "éiSr
| ocal authority doing exactly the same th g
we? |1 tds easy to point the finger and bl alf ngilg)rt%o btéoiao éo‘ﬁrgut weore
residents pay for and deserve and to accept a share of responsibility when these things - :
wrong. He should show some humility and offer his resignatiord Conser vati ve g‘%%véj {)ogqnér];a(r)i NG h r@:é)rtéest Ifs§§ i‘ (\igrr'gﬂ??os\ﬂ]d
James Browne, s ec on dCrdrairbahkeoldrao® e was mot ra‘esii)qnsi;ibiie(‘in:an)g| P : A l
\elivcgo)i/intablelbﬁ m afraid |f you want the position argag &]bel‘%e\}% %/e nqé]e% Bngr affo?rd?&b?ethougng ﬁ)%ourW?

children, without overdevelopment of our area and

ClIr Fairbank remained on petulant form at the meeting and was defended by Clir Stuart Selle
leader of RA/Lib Dem coalition, who insisted the blame lay with the contractor, not his cabi
me mber . He added, however, that the Counc
belatedly having weekly meetings with the contractor to get the service back on track. He narr
ly survived the no confidence vote by 24 to 22, with three of his own side voting against him.

Amey are now finally providing a reasonable service in Elmbridge. Though as recently
September Clir Rachael Lake was made aware of one block of retirement flats in central Wa
that had gone without a food bin collection for four weeks. Rachael raised this immediately w

glnsuring the Green Belt is protected 0

chaos. We need new counci

reassidents first, to turn things aroundd

ant to get in contact with Christine, her email ar

the head of environmental services at the Council.

the

one number on the back page.

WALTON PARKING REV&

Surrey County Council has published its proposals as part of a review ofsteet g
parking regulations in Walton. Most of the proposals in Walton are for double yellow..«

, lines on the junctions of some roads to
improve safety. It is proposed that the
parking space on
Regentd is removed:
are suggested for New Zealand Avenue
and by Walton train station.

A public consultation is also to be
carried out whether to introduce &
residents parking permit scheme fo
the Churchfield Road/Esher Avenue/Wmchester Road area. Residents in the
roads will get information from Surrey County Council through their letterbox.

6-18 year ol

For full details of the proposals and information on how to respond to the public
consultation visit: www.surreycc.gov.uk/roadsnd-transport/parking/local-parking
news-and-updates/parking-news-and-updates-in-elmbridge/walton-on-thames-

parkingreview.
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YOUR LOCAL CONSERVATIVES WORKING FOR WALTON CENTRAL

oach Performlng Arts

Singing, dancing and acting classes for

ds, where students learn to

embrace life with creativity and courage

Find out more today:

@ 01932 506 806
walton@stagecoach.co.uk
@ stagecoach.co.uk/walton

Creative Courage For Life’

ston upon Thames, KT1 2JW
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e for councillors, increased and new charges and hin




Christine Richardson
Your Elmbridge Conservative Candidats

Cty ClIr Rachael Lake
Surrey County Councillor for Walton |
I
r.lake@surreycc.gov.uk |
07903 313 125 I
- Twitter: @cllrRachaelLake
#Facebook: o6-Rayoriofad!| L
JEl mbri dged |

Cty ClIr Tony Samuels
Surrey County Councillor

for Walton South & Oatlands christine.richardson@esherwalton.com

07464 423 124

tony.samuels@surreycc.gov.uk
07971 663 794

Wal tonds Conservative Council |l or s Hniblidde BoroughuGogneilrhgs a maticeliodre in WaltonsCentreh attt : rda
each month (Farmers Market Day) at Walton Library from 10am to 12  end of the High Street near Santander. This is updated on a weekly basi
noon. There is no need to book, so please just turn up on the day. and features information about a wideange of community and voluntary |

events and groups. |

LOCAL CONSERVATIVES OPPOSE
PARKING CRHARGES INCREASE s e N EVVS IN BRIEF

At a time when many shops are closing in our town centre and the Council shouidace at Cowey Sale on 9

be supporting our town centret he Wal ton Society, t hSeptednbeh. s yBa® Waltbni c a | Resi dent so
Associations (RA) and the LibDems have pushed through an increase inparkiljo ns er vati vesd st all conduct -
charges in the Ashley Park car pa behind Homebase. ed a survey of what residents

think of Walton. Thank you to

all those who took part.(As

Mayor, Cllr Rachael Lake

visited all the stalls at this

year 0s Heritage Day and i s
pictured right with Clir Chris

Cross & Clir Andrew Kelly.)

The Boroughos
ing Walton Society leader CI
Chris Sadler, voted to increas*#
charges, bringing in an extrg
A45Kk a year t
coffers. At the same time the i R
agreed to spend £37k on ‘ B Ashley Park Car Park i @
barrier at a Weybridge car parlSy I'§* S Ky will have a new tariff :
At the meeting of all EiImbridg gi==s . structure from
Councillors on 19 July Wallog S Monday 4th
Conservatives Malcolm Howa - Septembey

and Andrew Kelly moved r2017
motion to scrap the Ashley Pargs
charges hike. The RA/LibDergss
coalition, including Waltongs

fAs reported in our lastin Touch, EImbridge Council has received an
application to demolish the Grade disted Birds Eye buildingon Station
Avenue and replace it with 375 homes. Historic England, the govern-
ment body responsible for historic buildings, has now formally objected
to the proposed demolition. They say they are not convinced the
developers have proven the current building is economically unviable.

achin
l nes for ne
s alurday parj ;pa 'fd'ﬂcludng
o

1At a meeting of the Residentsd As

Society Councillors Alan Palmé® gy S Se "% Cabinet on 13 September, Walton Society leader Cllr Chris Sadler
and Graham Woolgar, voted agamst our motlamd SO the increase went ahead proposed that the Council formally dispose of th8tompond Lanesite
on 4 September. from its community use ahead of residential redevelopment. When the

RAs were in opposition, Cllr Sadler was a staunch opponent of the
At the 19 July meeting, Malcolm and Andrew also proposed that the 3 hours frestompond Lane redevelopment; in power he has supported it.
Saturday parking in the three Walton town centre car parks should be permanent,
instead of ending next year when the Drewitts Court repair works are completeft. was announced in September that the land to the right of Waterside
The RA/LibDem voted down this proposal as well meanirige Walton Society Drive off Terrace Road is the proposed site for the newalton

voted to time |limit Waltonds free t oMeathstde nsedor®larp ascHodl.n or more information, visit
_ www.elmbridgefreeschool.co.uk
Local Conservati ve Conefany priordies Reélectedanext s on s ai d 0

May is to support our town centre and ensure the Council does as much as it cgBouth Western Railways carrying out a consultation, which closes on

to help local businesses. We have all seen the number of empty shops in the HeaZ? December, on a revised timetable that would come into effect in
-something needs to be done. | donod Decenbed 20185 Tha med timethble wdulll see dNandet & WaltdhoFor e
allowing Walton to be targeted for increased parking charges. And why are we ondjetails visit www.southwesternrailway.com/contaecand-help/timetable-
getting free Saturday parking until next year when Thames Dltton Moleseyonsultation.

Her sham and Long Ditton have got it indefinitelqrhednaterside Drive Sports Hub

NEW TENNIS TAX CRITICISED Eimbridge. Qi Rachas) Lake on 14
n

El mbridge Councilés decisio charge residents f o¢PteqosrleflyA qommunity gogn ¢
has been criticised by the mother of two times Wimbledon champlon and Elmbridge day took placetwo days later. It is
resident Sir Andy Murray. Judy Murray tweeted her support for a petition which home to Walton & Hersham FC,
called for the char gesPublioterniecosts shauipee d. She wrot e: \Walton Casuals FC and Walton
free to access. We dondét pay to use Swings ofr feedAthISt'qiscqngf@Fomel“ Rfithe o |
Dondt tax tennis. newpayareahasregrttaybeen

delayed due to construction issues
A dozen courts- including those at Elmgrove and should be finished next year.

in Walton - have been fitted with a keypa

¥ entry system. Players must now registgr

online and pay £5 per hour or £36 for

i season ticket. The political Residents Asso |-

ations (RA) (including the Walton Socie

and Lib Dem administration defend th

! scheme on the grounds that it will rais Quality Professional

around £26k per year for the upkﬁep ﬂf th
courts. It is interesting to note that this i I I
close to the £30k that the RA/Lib Dems add WI ndOW Cleanlng
ed to the annual council bill when they py
up their own allowances by 12.4% last yean
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For a free quote call us on

Charging started despite a council survey which had found that 68% of respondgnts
would not play tennis if the courts were not free. This is yet another policy disagter
by the RA/LibDem administration and Elmbridge Conservatives have called fqr a
rethink. tlv }JA.U }ve EA 3}E] U &E u *U "oo*U [uo E

Despite two petitions started by local residents, the RA/LibDem administration tHas "ot el &IEDIE T EA] -

not backed down and at a Cabinet meeting on 4 October the RA Cabinet Menjber A A A

for Leisure dismissed the petitions and staunchly defended the charges. ghe AAAX «« M P o vX }X M
cl ai med lidtened toaegident®- but the tennis tax remains.
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